
 
 

Notice of Program Changes – Energy Code 
 

On September 21, 2015, and effective as of March 21, 2016, the State of NJ adopted 
the ASHRAE 90.1-2013 energy code for all commercial and industrial buildings, in 
regards to energy conservation. Since the energy code change occurs mid-program 
year and current program efficiencies/designs are based on former code (ASHRAE 
90.1-2007), short term modifications were approved to sustain the program through 
FY16 which were effective May 7, 2016. The changes are necessary to ensure 
incentives are not paid for technologies that no longer meet or exceed the new energy 
code.  Please refer to the most recent program filing and specific program documents 
for more details. 

If you have any questions about this information please call 866-NJSMART (866-
657-6278). 

    

 

 

 

 


